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Text of Letter bo Udall: 

I should like to bring to your attention the enclosed two letters, copies 

of which have been sent t o  Senators Smith and Bible as well as to Senator 

Saltonstall. You will see for yourself that the matter to which these letters 

refer involves a very important aspect of the Cape Cod National Seashore Park 

Our committee has been working for some months to preserve the Province Lands 

in their entirety he Provincetown this has considerable 
support among the voters We hope that the Congress and other officials who 

are responsible for instituting the Park bill will not be hasty in turning 

over this land to the town since it seems clear air this writing that only a 

small minority wish its acquisition We were very encouraged to learn that 

the Assistant Secretary of the Interior supports our view and we hop. that you 

yourself will give this matter yor wumost consideration 

Respectfully 


